
Eastlawn
Association

Property Owners

For all new residents: a big hearty 
WELCOME!  We hope to meet 

you at upcoming events in our 
neighborhood. Be sure to sign up at our 
website:  
www.neighborhoodlink.com/Eastlawn_POA

Fall 2012 Summer Recap: Our sidewalk chalk party in July was a big hit with 
our residents- it was complete with popsicles, chalk, and lots of 

smiles from the kids! The August 4-5th neighborhood-wide garage sale 
was also a huge success!  Many neighbors were glad to see so many 
customers and have an opportunity to chat with their fellow neighbors.

Santa Claus will be visiting Eastlawn residents on Sunday, December 
16th from 2-4pm.  Riding in Mr. Trolley, Santa will be available 

for kids and their parents to board the Christmas Trolley, give Santa 
their wish list, and receive a candy cane.  To participate, we ask that 
Eastlawn residents RSVP with your address and number of children 
wishing to see Santa by December 9th.  RSVP’s can be given to Rich 
Dietrich at 216-692-1084 or rad550@juno.com.  

Eastlawn will also have a holiday lights display contest!  Homes 
will be judged on Saturday, December 22nd between the hours of 

6-8pm and the winner will receive $50.00!

Please note that we are still looking to fill the position of President 
for the Eastlawn POA.  Plan to attend the annual meeting 

next spring to throw your hat in the ring!  We are also looking for 
Street Captains!  We need neighbors who want to be help out in 
planning events and distributing newsletters.  It only requires a small 
commitment of time and dedication to seeing our neighborhood thrive.

We have several fun & exciting events planned for next year (hint: 
trip to the Horseshoe Casino!?) Because our calendar will be 

filled with fun events and activities we will be re-instating annual dues 
come next fall.  This will be $10 per household for the year.
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